
【Report】 

Orientation for Graduate International Students in autumn 

On September 30 2019, the orientation for graduate international students enrolled in autumn was held at the 

International Exchange Salon. 33 people attended the orientation including 24 new students, faculty members and 

members of international exchange group Science Buddy. The chair of the International Affairs Committee, Professor 

KUBO gave welcome remarks and then the faculty staffs explained to the international students the supporting system 

of Graduate School of Science, tips on living, and procedures of enrollments all in English. 

 

 

 

 


